
 

 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

Special Election for the 6th Council District 
CANCELED 

 

In accordance with the Charter of the Town of Elsmere, Section 
301, a Special Election for the 6th Council District was previously 

scheduled for Saturday, June 28, 2025.  
 

However, as of June 26, 2025, it has been determined that only 1 
candidate remains on the ballot. Therefore, the result is as follows: 

 

For 6th District Council 
The Board of Elections held a public meeting on June 25, 2025 at 

5:30 at Town Hall, located at 11 Poplar Avenue Elsmere, Delaware 
19805 in the Council Chambers and determined that Mr. Erik 

Ellison was the only remaining candidate on the ballot and has 
been declared elected to the office of 6th District Council in 

accordance with the Code of the Town of Elsmere, Chapter 19-
5D.(9). Therefore, the Special Election has been formally cancelled. 
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